
 

 

 

7 May 2025 

 

Morena whānau, 

On Wednesday 21st May from 6.00pm - 8.30pm I would like to invite you, our Tangata 
whenua, and Tagata Pasifika to a hui and fono at Botany Campus. As the parents of our 
tuākana ākonga we would love to spend time with you, welcome our new year 11 
whanau and present to you the student’s mural design, before we begin the painting 
later this term. 

At 6.00pm we will begin with a Mihi whakatau to introduce the year 11 whanau. 

Then, our mural design team will present the mural concept artwork and explain the 
meaning and symbolism in the work. There will be time afterwards for some Q&A and 
feedback from our Whanau. 

Lastly, we will share a kai together. 

For the purposes of catering can you please rsvp to reuben.lankshear@elim.school.nz 
by the 16th May to let us know numbers attending. 

 

Nga mihi nui, 

Blessings 

 

 
________________________________ 
Reuben Lankshear 
Head of Learning Area Visual Arts  
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